
 
 
NETAC is proud to announce a Career video series and Web page:   
 
Achieving Goals! 
Career Stories of Individuals Who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
 
These feature successful individuals who are deaf and hard of hearing in the workplace. Both the video series and Web 
site highlight outstanding role models with an emphasis on contributions made to society. NETAC is producing these 
videotapes to assist students who are deaf and hard of hearing in becoming aware of career and trade possibilities. 
  
The project documents the lives of individuals, highlighting their experiences growing up as well as factors that made 
them successful. We expect to produce two videotapes annually. 
 
Both the Web site and Videotape Series will feature career categories such as: 
 

Accounting /Finance/Banking     Legal    
Arts/Entertainment/Media                      Maintenance/Repairs 
Business/Insurance/Real Estate   Manufacturing Operations 
Education/Training/Library    Medical/Health Care 
Engineering/Architecture        Restaurant/Hotel/Food Service 
Community/ Social/Consulting Services            Retail Merchandising    
Government/Public Sector/Military         Science 
Information Technology    Telecommunications 
Law Enforcement/Security      Transportation/Warehousing 

      
About the Web site                                                                                                
The Web site attractively displays photos, names, position descriptions, employers and comments from hundreds of 
individuals who are deaf and hard of hearing from all walks of life. This resides on the NETAC Web site: 
http://netac.rit.edu/goals/.  Contact information on questionnaires is kept confidential. 
 
About the Videotape Series 
The videotapes will be a resource for secondary schools, colleges, universities, and proprietary programs to provide 
mentorship to 45,000 students who are deaf and hard of hearing.  The videotapes will be distributed nationally through the 
PEPNet Resource Center, www.pepnet.org. 

 
PEPNet, the Postsecondary Education Programs Network, is the national collaboration of  
four Regional Postsecondary Education Centers. The Centers are supported by contracts  
with the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education and Rehabilitative Services. 

There will be a nominal charge for shipping and handling.  
 
Achieving Goals! Career Stories of Individuals Who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing    Expected Completion Date  
 

Vol. 1   Phenomenal Professionals    Dec.’02 
Vol. 2   Brilliant at Business     Feb. ’03 
Vol. 3 ‘Deafinitely’ Dynamic    Summer ’03 
Vol. 4   Computer Professionals    Winter ’04 
Vol. 5   Trades      Fall ‘04 

 
About The Northeast Technical Assistance Center (NETAC)  
The Northeast Technical Assistance Center provides outreach and technical assistance to postsecondary programs 
serving individuals who are deaf and hard of hearing. Funded by the U.S. Department of Education through a five-year, $5 
million grant, NETAC is located at the National Technical Institute for the Deaf (NTID), a college of Rochester Institute of 
Technology (RIT). 

   
Northeast Technical Assistance Center 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
National Technical Institute for the Deaf 
52 Lomb Memorial Drive 
Rochester, NY 14623-5604 
585-475-6433 (Voice, TTY) 
585-475-7660 (Fax) 
netac@rit.edu 
http://netac.rit.edu 




